
MEETING WITH GRADE 10 STUDENTS 

(re: Subject Choice for Grade 10) 

 

ALL students of Grades 10 are being asked to make themselves 

available for a face-to-face meeting on Tuesday, September 22, 

2020 between the hours of 8: 00a.m and 2:00 p.m. on the school 

grounds. This is to finalize the subject choice for Grade 10. 

 

Please make every effort to attend. If a parent is coming to represent 

her child/ward, please ensure you know the subjects chosen. 

 

Thank for your kind cooperation 

 

 

C. Bartley Graham (Mrs.) 


